
Clearing Notice

TO:                Cboe Digital Members and Participants

FROM:          Cboe Clear Digital Clearing Operations

NOTICE:   #23-06CN

NOTICE DATE: March 29, 2023

PUB. DATE:           March 29, 2023

SUBJECT:     Change in Ethereum and USDC Block Confirmations

This Clearing Notice serves to notify Members of Cboe Clear Digital, LLC (“Cboe Digital”)
that a review pursuant to the Blockchain Confirmations Policy was recently performed in
relation to the number of confirmations required for each crypto currency deposit before
recognizing the finality of the transaction. On the basis of this review, Cboe Digital has
decreased the number of confirmations required to finalize transactions for Ethereum
(ETH) and USD Coin (USDC) as follows:

Asset Current New

ETH 96 64 (Decrease)

USDC 96 64 (Decrease)

Questions regarding this Clearing Notice should be directed to the Treasury Operations
email: digital.treasuryops@cboe.com.
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